
 

Dear Fellow Members,

 

The Friday Roll Up for 2024 starts on Friday, 5th April and will run until the 
end of October.

 

For those new to the Club this is a truly great way to meet your fellow 
Members and is a fun institution held at the Club each Friday.  The format is 
an individual stableford competition,  with 1st 2nd & 3rd place prizes each 
week. Competitors simply sign in at the Pro Shop before 1.00pm with your 
£5.00 entry fee, please try to bring the correct money as they are often short 
of change in the shop.   In addition to the weekly competition, there is an 
aggregate event with your 4 best scores from the Summer counting towards 
the Coveted Max Mason Cup, along with a tidy sum of money 😊 .

 

Roll-Up handicaps will be adjusted accordingly for good scores.  Last year’s 
winner, Tim Hutchence and our new Captain Ian Gibb, a previous winner, will 
be looking for a repeat performance. But remember that, in theory, you only 
have to have 4 good rounds to be in with a chance of winning!

 

Looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible.

 

Peter Vogel

 Roll Up Coordinator 


